
 
NEW FOUR-YEAR TERM AND ELECTION OF BOARD CHAIRPERSON 

 
Board Chairperson Dana Moraes 
 
The district’s new four-year board of education was sworn in Tuesday 
November 8th at its inaugural meeting. 
 
The Board of Education held its inaugural Board meeting and election of 
Chairperson and Vice Chairperson at the November 8th inaugural meeting.  
Nominations were called for the position of Board Chair, Vice-Chair and 
representatives for BCSTA and BCSPEA. 
 
Ms. Dana Moraes was elected to Board Chairperson by acclamation.  Ms. 
Moraes has been a trustee in Haida Gwaii since 2018 and commented 

that “I am looking forward to finalizing the strategic plan and ensuring our priorities of working together, 
student wellbeing and embracing unique culture and territory are at the heart of every decision we make as a 
board.” 
 
Mr. Roeland Denooij was elected as Vice-Chair by acclamation and has been a trustee in Haida Gwaii since 
2018.  Mr. Denooij says he is “looking forward to working with the new board as we finalize our strategic 
plan and continue to find ways to improve student outcomes.” 
 
Ms. Ashley Currie was appointed as BCSTA representative.  Ms. Currie is currently starting her first term as 
school trustee. 
 
Ms. Miranda Post was appointed as BCSPSEA representative. Ms. Post is currently starting her first term as 
school trustee. 
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